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The class of 1998 provided the chemical engineering department of L. D. 

College of Engineering, Ahmedabad a smart-board for the development of 

smart classroom in order to modernize the classrooms of chemical 

engineering department. The smart classroom will benefit the students of 

chemical department by enabling them to grasp the concepts disseminated 

by the faculties in a more efficient manner. The smart interactive board will 

help the faculty to explain various concepts like flowsheets, diagrams, 

designs, enable writing or typing on screen, calling attention to certain topics 

with highlights, circles, arrows or zooming in, and sharing multimedia 

content such as videos, webpages, presentations and images. The 

department genuinely appreciates the generous and benevolent gesture 

from the LDCE Chemical 1998 batch who has contributed for the Interactive 

Panel (smart-board) namely:  

1. Pratik Shah 

2. Ripal Gandhi 

3. Mahesh Likhia 

4. Japan Patel 

5. Chintan Shyani 

6. Snehal Shah 

7. Chirag Patel 

8. Kartikeya Shah 

9. Sagar Sharma 

10. Pranam Joshi 

11. Manish Patel 



12. Darshan Desai 

13. Premal Vakil 

14. Chirag Shah 

15. Manoj Jain 

 

The department especially thanks Shri Manoj Jain for liasioning with the 

department and taking the grand initiative. The kindness shown by the 

esteemed alumnis will definitely strengthen the alumni-institute interaction 

and also take up various collaborative initiatives in future.   

 

  



A thanks giving event was organized to applaud and appreciate the generous 

effort by class of 1998. The event was graced by Shri Manoj Jain, Managing 

Director, Excel Enviro Tech Pvt. Ltd., Ahmedabad on behalf of the LDCE 

Chemical 1998 batch. The event was presided by the Dr. C. S. Sanghvi, 

Principal, L. D. College of Engineering, Ahmedabad, Dr. P. H. Rana, HoD, 

Chemical department, faculty members of Chemical engineering department in 

presence of the students of chemical department. Shri Manoj Jain addressed the 

students and encouraged them to also take similar initiative in future after 

becoming alumni. The principal highlighted the benefits of the smart classroom 

in effective teaching. Dr. P. H. Rana thanked the class of 1998 for their kind 

gesture towards the department and the student community. The smart-board 

was displayed and demonstrated to all. 

 

 

  



Address by the Principal. 

 

 

Address by Shri Manoj Jain. 

 

  



Thanksgiving by Dr. P. H. Rana. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Thank you 


